

A Note from NES Principal Dandurand

Dear NES Families,

As you all know from Superintendent Cumming's letter, I have accepted a new position as the Director of Curriculum for the Narragansett School System. I have been training for this next step in my career and am very excited to be able to serve all families pre-k through 12 in our district.

NES will always have a special place in my heart. I have been here for 12 years and have had the opportunity to meet the wonderful families of Narragansett. My greatest joy has been seeing your children learn and grow from when they enter in kindergarten and then graduate in 4th grade.

I will be working during the summer to ensure that everything is set up for the new principal. I will also be part of the transition process throughout the year should the new person have any questions.

If you have any questions about the transition, please do not hesitate to contact me at gdandura@nssk12.org or 792-9420. I plan to be in the office three days a week the month of July preparing for this transition.

Thank you for sharing your children with me these past 12 years as it has truly been a gift and a privilege to be their principal.

Sincerely,

Gail Dandurand